
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

13.01.2017 – Term 3 

 

What have we been learning? 

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and new year! The children have been brilliant coming 

back ready to learn. This week we had our WOW day dressing up and going to the cinema at the 

Armadillo, a big thank you to all the parent helpers that came along.  

     

   

We have been tackling multiplication using different methods to solve problems. The Mad Hatter was 

having a tea party and needed help to decide what he needed to buy, the Queen of Hearts couldn’t 

find her guards etc.  

Also we have been learning about different inventions and inventors to help design our own to keep 

the Queen of Hearts happy. We helped Tweedle Dee and Tweedle Dum figure out what the 

difference is between a living and non-living thing.  

Please have a look at the Food Smart app it has great ways to show how healthy foods are - 
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life-beta/be-food-smart#18XepOtLyP3uYwKj.97  

 Next Week 

 Beginning to make the link between 

division and multiplication.  

 

We will also be making a class non-

fiction book about animals! 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Bed Time Story – 18th January 2017 

 

NSPCC Number Day – 2nd February 2017 

 

Learning Journal visit – 3rd February 2017 and 

7th February 2017  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life-beta/be-food-smart#18XepOtLyP3uYwKj.97

